Headteacher

John Galvin

Petworth CofE Primary School

South Grove, Petworth, West Sussex, GU28 0EE

Tel: 01798 342369 **Fax:** 01798 343195

E-mail: offfice@petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk
Website: www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk

11th September 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 6 MRC Experience Day

Midhurst Rother College have invited your child as part of their transition from primary to secondary school to a **Year 6 MRC Experience Day** on **Wednesday 26**th **September.**

Your child will be taking part in a range of team-building activities, networking with their peers and getting to know the staff at MRC. This event lasts all day, so please drop off your child at Midhurst Rother College for 9.20am where they will be met by Mrs Gill (Petworth Primary). Children do not need to come into school here at Petworth beforehand as a register will be taken at MRC.

The day will end at 2.00pm and children can be collected directly from MRC, following which they are allowed to return home. Children should wear their usual school uniform and take a packed lunch and water-bottle.

Please complete the attached consent form and return it to the school office by $\underline{\mathbf{21}}^{\mathsf{st}}$ **September.**

Many thanks.

Yours sincerely,

Rob Neary

Willow Class Teacher